
 

 

NOTICE TO MARKET PARTCIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

December 18, 2018 

Re: Invitation to Stakeholder Consultation-Offer Behaviour Guidelines prior to the 
implementation of a capacity market  
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Background 
On December 10, 2018 the MSA made available a report by Charles River Associates entitled 
“Offer Behaviour Guidelines prior to the implementation of a capacity market” (the Report). The 
MSA requested that comments on the report be received by the deadline January 11, 2019. 
 

Next Steps 
The MSA invites stakeholders including the Alberta Electric System Operator to attend a 
consultation session where representatives from Charles River Associates will be present to 
answer questions on the Report. 

The stakeholder meeting will take place on January 17, 2019 at the Sheraton Eau Claire, 
Wildrose South from 9:00 am – 12:00 pm. The facility is also available during the afternoon if 
necessary. 

 

Please RRSP to stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca by January 11, 2019.  

   

/s/ Gordon Kaiser  
 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
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